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I support HB 2355. 


Our communities are hugely impacted by jailing people for minor offenses, placing people at
greater risk for deportation, or losing their jobs, or having their families and lives torn apart. 


We do not need more people in prison. It helps nobody, and causes irreparable damage to
society as a whole, let alone the individuals behind bars.


Our prison and policing systems need a complete overhaul. HB 2355 is a step in the right
direction. 


thank you - T. Thorn Coyle
Portland, OR 
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